Attendance Matters.docx 
November 5, 2023 
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. Thank you to all our seniors who participated in Football, JROTC, Band, Cheerleading and Dance, we celebrated them and their families last Friday at our last home football game. We appreciate your contributions and your devotion to your teams/squads and school. Parents and guardians, our students could not do it without you – thank you!
1. Please join us this Wednesday for the Superintendent’s Listen and Learn session this Wednesday November 8 at 5:30 pm in our Media Center. District leaders will be available to present information about our school district and answers questions from the audience.
1. Thursday November 9, HHS will be hosting our annual Discovery Night that will feature all academy programs, including AEA, Cambridge and Culinary. Please tell your friends and family to come check out our great school and programs. The event starts at 6 pm
1. With two weeks to go before Thanksgiving break – it is a good time to remind students to focus and work hard for the next two weeks to put themselves in a good position for the second quarter. Remember this quarter and exams make up approximately two thirds of a student’s grades. Attendance is essential and integral to a student’s success. You got to be in it to win it! 
3. I have attached a document that demonstrates the loss in educational instruction when a student is continual late and/or absent.
3. Thank you, parents, and guardians, for your help and assistance in supporting your student’s punctuality and presence.
1. As winter sports begin – please have your students check in with our basketball, wrestling and soccer coaches. Any athlete that participated in a fall sport, already has the requisite paperwork to participate in a winter sport – and they will not be penalized for coming out late as they were finishing a fall sport. 
4. Remember your shared talents makes us stronger! And together, we are better!
1. Thank you for your continued support of our great school and community – we appreciate you – Go ROYALS!
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

